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8th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Another busy but fun couple of weeks at Hummersea! Well done everyone for World 
Book Day yesterday – the children all looked fantastic. Have a lovely weekend! 
 

School in a snapshot 
 

• Assemblies to celebrate St. David’s Day last week and World Book Day have 
been enjoyed by the children. 

• Y5 and Y6 have taken part in an emotional health and wellbeing session in school. 
• Y4 have been busy tasting different foods from around the world while Y3 have 

enjoyed making sweet and savoury tacos! 
• Y5 and 6 have visited the library for a book workshop. 

 

World Book Day Costumes 
 

If you have any costumes that no longer fit your child, we would really appreciate them 
being donated to school for us to keep for any families who may struggle with buying a 
costume next year. Please pop them into the school office. Thank you! 
 

Red Nose Day 
 

Next Friday 15th March is Red Nose Day. Children are welcome to come in their own 
clothes and can make a donation if they wish. 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

March 
Tuesday 12th March Y2 Bowling Trip 
Friday 5th March Red Nose Day – Own clothes day 
Monday 18th March – KS1 Football Festival (morning) 
Monday 18th March – Egg decorating competition & Easter Raffle @ 1:15pm 
Friday 22nd March – Break up for Easter @ 3:10pm 
 

April 
Monday 8th April – Children return to school @ 8:50am 
Friday 12th April - Y3 Football Festival 
Friday 26th April - Y2 & Y4 Trip to Saltholme Nature Reserve 
 

May 
Wednesday 8th – Friday 10th May - Y3 & Y4 Trip to Peat Rigg Residential 



Head Teacher Mrs C Grainger 

Email office@hummersea.rac.sch.uk 

                                                                                                                                               

 
 
 

Messages to School Office 
 
To limit any disruption in the school office, please can you let school know on a morning 
any changes in home time arrangements so we can share the information with class 
teachers as soon as possible. 
 
We are also finding that children are also being collected early from school which is 
impacting on cover in the office. Children should not be leaving school early except for 
medical appointments which should be arranged outside of school time where possible. 
Thank you so much for your support. 
 
 

Notice of roadworks 
 

We have been informed that Northern Power Grid are going to use temporary traffic 
lights on Westfield Terrace outside the park for a few days from 14th March as they 
are putting a new power supply into the park. The road will be open but the lights may 
cause some inconvenience so please factor this into your journey to and from school.  
 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs C. Grainger 
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